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# 320

State of m@:&: Carolina

Bepartment of Health ard Hwwm Serfrices

Mark Sanford Emma Forkner
Governor Director

January 10, 2008

Ms. Anna M. LeRoy
Post Office Box 20273
Charleston, South Carolina 29413

Dear Ms. LeRoy:

Thank you for your letter and interest in the South Carolina Healthy Connections Choices
program,

The outreach program for Managed Care enroliment will not begin in the Charleston area
until March 2008, but you do not have to wait until that time to enroll. You can call the
Medicaid Help Line at 1-888-549-0820 at any time to find out which Medicaid health plans
are m_qmm% serving Medicaid beneficiaries in your county and to find out if you are eligible
to join one of those health plans.

If you would like more information on Medicaid Managed Care before you call the Help
Line, please contact Mr. Bruce Harbaugh at 803-898-2618.

Sincerely,

Deputy Director
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